For the attention of Patrick Marafleet [ Please ignore the previous email concerning this property
which was incorrectly drafted]
from : BCAAC

Re : 2016/5914/P 36 Primrose Gardens

Residential conversion from 2 x flats into three separate residential units consisting of (2 x 1 beds
and 1 x 3 bed)

self-contained flats and installation new external staircase between ground and lower-ground floor
level.

OBJECT to proposed new rear staircase which is attached to the side of the bay window

The submission is very unclear.

Adjoining buildings not shown.

Revised and superceded drawings have the same number.
Difficult to follows where all the new units are located.

Eldred Evans

Chair

Belsize Conservation Area Advisory Committee.
bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk




